
 
Dear Delegates, 
 
Given the current global health crisis and the associated travel and immigration restrictions, 
the INPRA2020 organising committee has decided to postpone the INPRA2020 conference, 
which was due to take place at The University of Queensland from 12 to 14 June 2020. The 
rescheduled conference will be held on 4 to 6 December, 2020.  
 
Your accepted papers will automatically be included in the new list of the accepted 
presentations, and you do not need to do anything else at this time. 
 
If you have already registered for the conference, your registration fee will be preserved. 
However, please let us know if you would like to be refunded. We will be issuing full refunds 
shortly, however, it may take several weeks for your funds to be processed and appear in your 
account. 
 
We very much hope to be able to transfer over as much of the current programme as possible 
to the new dates, but we realise that some of you will not be able to make it. We will therefore 
also issue an additional call for papers in the future. Details of this will be circulated once they 
are available. Registration is now suspended and will open once a new call for papers has been 
announced. Please visit https://languages-cultures.uq.edu.au/INPRA2020 for the latest 
information. 
  
We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. We hope that you and your 
families are safe and healthy during this difficult time, and we look forward to seeing you at 
the rescheduled INPRA2020 in December. 
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